Dear OLG Families of Middle School Students,

This year we will continue to offer early morning choir at no additional tuition cost. Choir will take place again on Wednesdays before school, beginning a 7:45 am. (Students should not arrive prior to 7:35am). **The first class will be on Sept. 19, 2018**.

The middle school choir will have the opportunity to perform at the winter and spring music concerts, various prayer services, Masses, assemblies and a couple of performances outside of OLG.

Jessica Milanese, in her 8th year as OLG middle school choral instructor, will be leading the group once again. Jessica is a member of the music faculty at Pacific Lutheran University where she teaches singing to vocal majors. She is also a busy performer who has been a soloist with organizations such as Seattle Opera, Seattle Symphony, Orchestra Seattle, Northwest Sinfonietta, Tacoma Opera, Vashon Opera and Tacoma Symphony.

If your child loves to sing, make music, explore different cultures through music and create beautiful harmonies with their friends, please have them sign up for choir! They will love this experience to learn, create and perform.

If you have any additional questions about the class feel free to contact Jessica Milanse at jessicarobins74@hotmail.com.

Please return the bottom portion of this letter to the school office if your child would like to participate in the Middle School Choir this school year.

Anton Kramer, Principal
We understand that consistent, timely attendance and participation in choir performances is expected.
Please return this form by Tuesday, Sept. 18 th to sign up.
Student Name
Parent Signature